

Natural Resources
Chairman

Transportation & Infrastructure Vice-Chairman

CONGRESS

of the United States of Hmerica

June 2, 2008

Mr. James Owston Mountain State University PO Box 9083 Beckley, WY 25801

Dear Mr. Owston:

I am writing to personally congratulate you on receiving the Leo and Margaret Goodman-Malamuth Outstanding Dissertation Award for 2008 this month. I saw the wonderful announcement in the Register-Herald recently and wanted to add my congratulations to those of your family and friends.

I wish you much success in all your future endeavors. Please feel free to call upon me anytime that I may be of assistance to you in any way.

With warm regards, I am

Sincerely,

NICK J. RAHALL, II Member of Congress

NJR/reb

Cop ye your great work, James, Jak



West Virginia